TV E.D.

Grace Hendler

From: Marcella Leusby

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 1:57 PM
To: Grace Hendler

Subject: Elders July meeting

Marcella Leusby

Front Desk Receptionist/First Floor
2608 Government Center Drive

Hello Grace,

There was no Elders meeting for July. Elders voted not to have a meeting because of the Pow-wow.
Thanks!

Elders Secretary,

Marcella Leusby



